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P.O. Box 1348 R. 342 S. Haldeman Rd. Ph# (505(746-2262
Artesia, N.M. 88211 Fax# (505)746-0428

August 21, 2006

Qil Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand
Artesia, NM 88211 30-015 - 03198

Attn: Gerry Guy
Mr. Guy:

As discussed Friday August 18, I am diligently trying to obtain pulling unit
service to address Green #5 injection well. I have been promised a unit in
two weeks or sooner. When the unit becomes available I will notify you
immediately.

We have two projects to do, but Green #5 will be done first. Thank you for
your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
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